
 
 
Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: Aug. 30, 2024 
 
DWM crews and contractors worked together this morning to alleviate the issue of brown 
water that was affecting some homes. This issue was a byproduct of installing an 
additional fire hydrant. 
 
Have a safe Labor Day weekend.  
 


